






4 April 2001

Prof. Paul J. Nahin

Electrical Engineering Department

University of New Hampshire

nnnnn, NH

Dear Prof. Nahin:

With the passing of April 1st on Sunday of this week, I am reminded of the forward to your recent, most enjoyable book, An Imaginary Tale: The Story of (-1. I, too, remember the Popular Electronics article, especially the goose-neck lamp with the cone of black “emanating” from the bulb. A high school friend of mine received his copy in the mail and telephoned to me in disbelief that such a thing as contra-polar energy was possible. I hurried to the mailbox and found my copy as well. As we talked about the article, by chance I glanced at the date on the cover. We realized that we had been fooled, but what a great time we had! My only regret is that years later, my mother discarded a lot of “junk” that I had left behind and this issue of PE was in it. I have looked many places for a copy, but I can’t seem to find one.

I have read and enjoyed your other book The Science of Radio as well. I am envious of your clear writing style and the way that you make very theoretical concepts very practical to your readers. I am sure that there are many graduates of the University of New Hampshire who have a much clearer understanding of “electricity” after having you as a teacher in class.

I look forward to your next book.








Best regards,








David R. Voltmer, Professor
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